
2020 CENSUS-DIGITAL ACTION WEEKEND MAY 1-3 

We would like to encourage you, if you have not done so already, to complete the 2020 Census during the 
Digital Action Weekend May 1-3.  Won't you join others in completing your census? 

Current times are unprecedented, but they also present an opportunity to reach families digitally across 
the nation.  It has never been easier to respond to the census. 

It's not too late to respond to the 2020 Census while being safe and practicing social distancing at home.  
Once you have responded, please encourage your family, friends and loved ones to complete the census, 
too. 

Stay safe, everyone, and please keep encouraging people to shape their future  

now by responding to the census at 2020census.gov. 

 

 

 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9..vLNqO8_10yY_VRVrIuzw1a0fLaHb4-ImVGGy9WXnpYg

